
 
I do not support LCO3471 An Act Concerning Police Accountability. I find this to be extremely 
detrimental to law enforcement as a whole and the safety of the community. This is a knee jerk reaction 
and will have a huge negative impact on professional officers.  
 
Kenneth Keeney 
Glastonbury, CT 
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